
From: Scott, Joann (FRA)
To: Trey Job
Subject: Control RRS-220712-005
Date: Friday, August 5, 2022 2:47:22 PM

You don't often get email from joann.scott@dot.gov. Learn why this is important

Trey Job
tjob@cityofbastrop.org
 
Dear Mr. Job,
 
Thank you for contacting the Federal Railroad Administration (FRA) with your quiet
zone inquiry.
 
Yes, Union Pacific (UP) has to be informed of the quiet zone implementation and
development. You may wish to contact FRA District Specialist Carolyn Cook at
carolyn.cook@dot.gov.  She will be happy to assist you with any question may have.
 
I hope this information is helpful and again, thank you for writing.
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
JoAnn Scott
Federal Railroad Administration
Outreach and Trespass Division
1200 New Jersey Avenue
Washington, DC  20590
joann.scott@dot.gov
 

WARNING EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email is from an external source. Do not click links
or open attachments without positive sender verification of purpose. Never enter Username,
Password or sensitive information on linked pages from this email. If you are unsure about
the message, please contact the IT Department for assistance.
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